
PAGE 8 THE BOOKPLATE JAN/FEB 2010

We Need Your Books

Details about this year’s Friends of the Library spring book
sale, to be held April 15, 16 and 17, will be provided in our
next newsletter.  This sale, along with the one in the fall, are
our two biggest sales of the year.  Their size is commensurate
with the donations of saleable books we receive throughout
the year from our loyal supporters.  The more donations we
receive, the bigger and better the sale.  There’s quite a bit of
work we do behind the scenes before these books make it out
to the tables for you, the public, to peruse at our sales.  So
the sooner we get the books you’re no longer in need of, the
sooner we can start them through the process.  If they all
came in at the last minute, it would be impossible for our
volunteers to get these books ready for the next sale.  Bottom line - we are asking that you take a few
moments in the next few days to collect any gently used books (or new) you’re ready to give up and drop
them off at the library at your earliest convenience.  Our library will reap what you sow.  

Thanks for helping make our sales the best.

Spring Book Sale

April 15, 16 and 17
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